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Terrific Time 

Keepers 
The winners this week are 

REC, RKK, 1EN, 2HW, 3SI 

and 4CW.

Anita Edwards – Executive Headteacher

Anita Edwards
Executive Headteacher

Headteacher Message
It was lovely to see all the children in their fantastic costumes for World Book 

Day last week. It certainly was a vibrant, fun day and a great way to mark their 

first week back at school! Thank you to all the families for taking part and being 

so creative with the costumes. 

This week we enjoyed Red Nose Day and all the donations made to school will 

be sent to the Comic Relief charity. 

We are currently developing an enrichment programme so that we can offer 

some more clubs after the Easter holidays. We will send out information to 

each year group before we finish and places will be offered on a first come, first 

served basis. 

Please note that these clubs will still maintain the ‘bubble’ structure so can only 

be offered to one year group each. These clubs will run for 6 weeks and we will 

try to make sure that at least one club is offered to each year group so that 

every child has the opportunity to attend. We will update you once the full 

programme has been decided and send out the information via Ping to book 

places.

Many Thanks

Anita Edwards – Executive Headteacher

Year 6 took part in a World Book day competition. 

The aim was to turn a wooden spoon into a book character 
of their choice. 
The children carefully planned their designs and thought 
about which materials to use beforehand. 
They looked absolutely amazing and the children worked 
really hard on them. 
The children voted for the most creative designs. 
The overall winner was Felix Caswell in 6CB. Followed by 5 
runners up: Faith Smith (6CB) Madison Stevens (6CB) Harry 
Pickering (6LP) Jessica Oddy (6LP) and Hayden Fray (6LP)
Well done to you all. 

Dates for your diary

Wednesday 24th March ‘21

Virtual Parents Evening

Wednesday 31st March ‘21

Children finish for Easter

Thursday 1st April ‘21

INSET Day (staff only)

Monday 19th April ‘21

Return to school

Attendance             

Week Ending
19.03.2021

R 93.2%

Year 1 95.1%

Year 2 91.5%

Year 3 94.8%

Year 4 97%

Year 5 93.6%

Year 6 88.8%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

93.6%

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

94.2%

Target 97%
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World Book Day

General Info:
Admissions = If you have applied for a Reception class place for Sept 2021 you will receive 

confirmation from Trafford on Friday 16th April. If you have not applied for your place please 

contact the school office as a matter of urgency as the deadline has passed.

Nursery Places = If you require a place in Nursery in September, please contact the school office to 

arrange to collect a nursery admissions pack.

Red Nose Day = Thank you to everyone for taking part in Red Nose Day and for all your kind 

donations.

Covid Reminders = To keep yourself and others safe, please remember to socially distance and we 

recommend wearing a face mask whilst you’re dropping off and picking up as these times can be 

extremely busy.

Parents’ Evening = Don’t forget to book your online parents’ evening appointment. Parents’ evening  

takes place (online via School Cloud) on Wednesday 24th March. 

Thank you 
to The People’s Church for their 

kind message. 

It is very much appreciated!


